
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
Notice is hereby given of a Public Hearing to be held on March 25, 2024, at  
7 p.m. in the Council Chamber at the Avon Lake Municipal Building located  
at 150 Avon Belden Road, Avon Lake, Ohio, upon the proposed rezoning of 
a 2.02-acre parcel owned by Lake Veterinary Properties, LLC, that fronts 
Durrell Avenue and designated by the County Auditor as PPN 04-00-006-114-
078 from Public and Institutional (P-I) District to Limited Business (B-1) 
District. An opportunity to be heard will be afforded to anyone interested 
in speaking. Information pertaining to this hearing is on file in the Office of 
the Clerk of Council at the above address. 
 

BY ORDER OF THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF AVON LAKE. 
 

         
Valerie E. Rosmarin 
Clerk of Council 
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